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Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1 Tj c '2 T~

rn . " ^ SDocket No. 50-334, License No. DPR-66 i i

-- za J ii 'Confirmatory Action Letter 82-06
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Gentiemen: q. , n,-(/'& L:
Based upon my telephone conversation with Mr. S. D. Ebneter on

March 12, 1982, it is understood that the intent of the first numbered
item in Confirmatory Action Letter 82-06 is as follows:

1. A detailed review of all NUREC 0737 related modifications will
be performed. This review will identify the status and projected
schedule of completion of these modifications and any instances
where the proposed design deviates from NUREG 0737 requirements.

If there are any further questions regarding this item, please contact
my office.

Very truly yours,

Carey. .

Vice President, Nuclear

cc: Mr. D. A. Beckman, Resident Inspector
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Beaver Valley Power Station
Shippingport, PA 15077
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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
c/o Document Managemen't Branch
Washington, D. C. 20555
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